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PUBLIC NOTICE 

The National Environment Management Council (NEMC) wishes 
to inform all Environmental Experts (EE) of the ongoing PMS 
improvement, particularly in the area of Registration and Practicing of 
Environmental Experts. Among improvements made is to enable 
Environmental Experts to view their outstanding debts and be able to 
request a Control Number in order to settle the bills. 

This is therefore, to inform Environmental Experts that the outstanding 
debts have already been uploaded in the PMS and you will be able to view 
them in your account. In case of any discrepancy in uploaded debts, 
please gather your evidence for payment and contact the Council for 
rectification.  

We also kindly remind those who were registered before the new 
Regulations (The Environmental Management (Registration And Practice 
of Environmental Experts) Regulations, 2021 and its amendment of 2022) 
and have not activated their information in the PMS to do so. 

For more information or clarification, kindly contact the Council via 
email at eiasupport@nemc.or.tz or through the following phone 
numbers 0756 524406 or 0787 955155. 
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Director General, 

Head Office, Kambarage Tower, 6th Floor, P.O. Box 2724, 
Dodoma.  Phone: +255 262960098, 0713608930,  
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